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HAMPTON VIEW 

CALENDAR 
OF REGULAR 

BOARD   
MEETINGS 

All Board  
meetings will be 

held at the Village 
Hall unless 

otherwise noticed. 

* 
Board Meeting 
Tuesday, Nov. 
12th, 6:30 p.m. 

* 
Board Meeting 
Monday, Nov. 

25th,  6:30 p.m. 

Clerk’s Office & 
Municipal  
Building 

901 4th Street 
(8-5 Mon.-Fri.) 
Utility Billing  
(See Julie 9-5 

Mon.-Fri.) 

Mailing address 
P.O. Box. 77 
Hampton, IL 

61256 

Phone 
(309) 755-7165

Clerk 
Michelle Reyes 

Deputy Clerk 
Julie Coberley 

CLOSED ALL 
ILLINOIS 

STATE  
HOLIDAYS. 

A MESSAGE FROM THE VILLAGE PRESIDENT 

Happy Fall/Halloween folks.  This is another fun time of year in Hampton.  I’m thinking that 
the trick or treat times will be the same as last year:  October 31 5-8pm.  Hopefully it’s a clear, 
crisp night.  I am looking forward to being out on the street to see some of the wonderful  
creativity that you only see on that night.  Our 3rd annual Veteran’s Day luncheon will be at 
noon November 11.  This is another one of those happy events I look forward to all year.  Like 
previous years, I will be sending out letters to those veterans in town who have attended in the 
past.  For those vets that have not received an invitation before, please reach out to the Village 
Clerk’s office to get on our list.  The event will be at the Hampton Methodist church and will 
be served by the Hampton school student council officers.  Regular Board meetings have 
returned to Village Hall now that the outside repairs are complete.  As far as village business 
goes, there have been amendments to the parking and burning ordnances.  Call the Clerk’s  
Office for further information.  We have applied for a grant to revamp the bike path so we will 
see where that goes.  See you all on Halloween.  

Christopher Bornhoeft 
Village President 

Hampton, IL 

HAMPTON UNITED METHODIST CHURCH CHICKEN NOODLE DINNER 

The Hampton United Methodist Church is hosting a Chicken Noodle dinner on  
October 19th, 2024 from 4:00 p.m.—6:30 p.m. Menu: Chicken & noodles, mashed potatoes 
with gravy, green beans, coleslaw, dinner roll and dessert. Cost is $15.00 per person.  

HAMPTON YOUTH COMMITTEE HALLOWEEN BOO BASH 

Friday, October 25TH from 6-8 pm at Hampton Elementary School Gym. Games, crafts, and 
music-costumes are encouraged.  Food will be available for purchase. A parent or guardian 
must remain in the school during this event with their child/children.  Admission per child is 
$5 and we are asking for each adult/guardian to bring an item for the United Township High 
School Food Drive that Hampton Elementary School Student Council is collecting for.  This 
event is for all children that are in fourth grade and younger that either attend Hampton Ele-
mentary School or live in Hampton. Be sure to invite your neighbors and friends! Be sure to 
visit our Facebook @hamptonyouthcommittee or email us at HYC.Hampton@gmail.com with 
any questions.  We look forward to seeing you! 

HAMPTON FIRE RESCUE CHILI SUPPER 

Hampton Fire Rescue is hosting a chili supper on Saturday, November 9th, 2024 from 3:00 
p.m. to 7:00 p.m. at the Heritage Center. Ages 5 and under free, ages 6-11 $4.00, ages 12 and
up $8.00 per person. Menu: chili, venison chili, hot chili, *extremely spicy chili*, hot dogs,
chicken noodle soup, cornbread, punch and coffee. There will also be a 50/50 raffle! Come out
and support our local volunteer fire department, and get some great food, too!
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YOGA AT THE HERITAGE CENTER 

Mike Tappero offers FREE yoga at the Heritage Center (donations are accepted and benefit local animal  
welfare organizations). Yoga classes are every Tuesday and Thursday from 6:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m. (bring your own yoga 
mat).  

UPDATED LEAF BURNING ORDINANCE 

Leaf and yard waste burning is allowed Wednesday through Saturday* from sunrise to sunset or 8:00 p.m., whichever is 
later.  *Burning is not allowed on the last Saturday of the month. Burning is prohibited Sunday through Tuesday 
every week.  All fires must be fully extinguished (no smoldering, smoking or hot embers) by sunset or 8:00 p.m. Burn-
ing of non-lawn waste materials of any kind is prohibited, including, but not limited to: garbage, cardboard, construction 
materials, furniture, tires, etc. A water source must be available at the fire location, the mire must be monitored in-
person and be controlled at all times.  No embers should travel to any adjacent property. Burning is prohibited on all red
-flag and crop fire danger days as determined by the National Weather Service.

NEW STOP SIGNS ADDED AROUND HAMPTON SCHOOL 

Please be aware that there are now stops signs on 2nd and 3rd Avenues at the intersections of 4th, 5th and 6th Streets. 
Please be sure you obey the stop signs to ensure the safety for the children and visitors to Hampton School. 

 UPDATED PARKING ORDINANCE 

The parking ordinance has been updated to prohibit parking as follows: 

HAMPTON YOUTH COMMITTEE UPCOMING EVENTS 

CRAFTS WITH SANTA  
Save the date! Crafts with Santa will be held December 7th from 9-11 am at the Heritage Center.  Join us for crafts, 
cookies and cocoa.  And of course-SANTA and Mrs. Claus! This event is free, and we will have the perfect area for a 
family Christmas photo.   Be sure to visit our Facebook page @hamptonyouthcommittee or e-mail us at 
HYC.Hampton@gmail.com with any questions. More information will be provided in the next newsletter. We look for-
ward to seeing you! 

****************************************************** 

JUNIOR HIGH DANCE 
Save the date for December 6th, from 6-9pm at the Heritage Center.  Admission is $5 and food will be available for  
purchase. The dance is for all junior high students at Hampton Elementary School and any Hampton resident that falls 
within grades 6th thru 8th.   Additional information will be provided in the next newsletter. 

THANK YOU FROM THE HAMPTON HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

The Hampton Historical Society thanks Hampton residents, their friends and families that attended the Apple Festival 
on Saturday, September 21st at the Bretturn & Black Museumand the vendor fair at the Village Hall. The Historical So-
ciety will be looking for bakers willing to volunteer their talents for next year’s event. If you are interested in participat-
ing, please stop by the Brettun & Black Museum.  

THANK YOU FROM THE HAMPTON YOUTH COMMITTEE  
The Hampton Youth Committee THANKS YOU for the support shown during our Run for Coach Reamy!  From the 
participants to the volunteers-THIS IS AN AMAZING COMMUNITY!! 

• At any place where the standing of a vehicle will
reduce the usable width of the roadway to moving
traffic to less than 18 feet

• At any place where the vehicle would block the
use of a driveway

• Within 15 feet of any mailbox
• In any alley
• On the boulevards unless they have been

improved for parking

 • In fire lanes
• In any intersection

• Within 20 feet of any intersection
• In any crosswalk
• On any sidewalk to include parking in a manner that

blocks the sidewalk
• Within 15 feet of any fire hydrant

• Facing the wrong way on any street/avenue
• Within 10 feet of or in front of any fire hydrant
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